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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Patricia Reinsma <preinsma@att.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 1:07 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

To Mr. Peter Barnes: 
   My husband and I are opposed to the Water Board recommendation in 
the draft EIR. 
Using thermal curtains to export most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water 
to achieve a marginal 
benefit downstream would be an ecological travesty. 
   In an era of climate change concerns, intentionally increasing 
temperature of Lake Almanor is 
completely irresponsible and contrary to sensible natural earth and 
weather occurrences. 
   Please stop this proposed plan from being implemented. 
   Thank you for listening,  Mr. & Mrs. Bert Reinsma 


